From: Julia P

Sent: 4/11/2023 8:40:36 PM

To: Council Northernbeaches Mailbox

Subject: TRIMMED: DA2021/1612 - 1 Clarke Street NARRABEEN NSW 2101
Hi there,

As a regular user of the Collaroy - Narrabeen beach, | think it is devastating that additional
seawalls are planned. It really affects the locals from enjoying the beach.

The seawalls are not only ugly and affects the beauty of Collaroy but it has been proven to
have a detrimental effect on the surf break.

| also believe there was inadequate consultation from council and the community during this
Seawall proposal.

It'd be great to hear any updates on this proposal.
Thank you

Julia



